Dear Dr. Lederburg,

I was recently selected by the Stuyvesant Alumni Scholarship Committee to receive the award that you have established. I was very pleased to have been presented with this honor and I am sure that I will be able to make good use of the award money.

I am looking forward to beginning college this fall at Georgetown University-School of Foreign Service. I intend to major in international politics and to go on to law school. Thank you once again for the award. I hope that in the future I will be able to make a similar contribution to the Stuyvesant alumni.

Sincerely,

Anna Pineds

Dear Mo. I micht

Thousage for your not:

I was very much interested on your

concer shories. Nothing could be more

miportant. In fact, showed above

without with the cutofor

elsterniship with the cutofor

frategie thises at Georgetown. Pulsages

fruit mut you three some day.

And best modes,